
TSN Annual Meeting 2017

• Entertaining science talk to be given by James 
O’Donoghue, “How could Dippy grow so big? 
The science behind sauropod gigantism”

• Update on TSN activities (inc. Dippy coming to 
Norwich)

• Giveaway of resources

• Kit display and wine buffet

Tuesday 4th July 2017, 6pm start, John Innes 
Centre Conference Centre, Norwich

* This is a FREE event for TSN members, non-teacher members need to pay £3 on the door
(bring a friend, 2 for £5). Please RSVP to help guide catering, phil.smith@nbi.ac.uk

Open to all Teachers* & Scientists

mailto:phil.smith@nbi.ac.uk

